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Stephen K. Yamashiro 
Ma,or 

Virginia Goldstein 
Director 

March 19, 1993 

~Duttfll Df ~fuaii 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720·4252 
(808) 961·8288 • Fax (80S) 961·9615 

Mr. Peter Vana, President 
Kavana Homes, Inc. 
577 Kinoole Street 
Hi10, HI 96720 

Dear Mr. Vana: 

Subdivider: Kavana Homes, Inc. 
Proposed subdivision portion of Grant 4486 
Being also portion of Lot 6, Ponahawai Homesteads 
Into Lots 1 to 6, Inclusive 
Kaumana, South Hilo, Hawaii 
TMK: 2-5-48:12 (92-57) 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter regarding 
the withdrawal of your variance application (V92-25A) for the 
subject subdivision application. 

Norman Olesen 
Deput, Director 

As requested, we are removing the variance application from our 
active files and will continue to process the subdivision 
application accordingly. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Ed Chep1ic of this office. 

Sincerely, 
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A ~GINIA GOLDSTEIN 

~~IP1anning Director 
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